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28 March 2013 Reg. No. WO253-01 

Notification under Directive 2011/92/EU on the assessment of the effects of certain public 
and private projects on the environment. 

Dear Director, 

You are being notified that an application for a waste licence was received by the Agency on 23 
December 2008. The details of the application are set out below: 

- Name and address of applicant: Clean (Ire) Refuse 8z Recycling Limited, Ballinagun West, 
Cree, County Clare. 

- Location of facility: Ballhagun West, Cree, County Clare. 
- National Grid Reference: 102737E 166004N 
- Class and Nature of the Activity: Disposal Activities: Class D 14 and D 15 in accordance 

with the Third Schedule of the Waste Management Acts 
(WMA) 1996 to 2012 
Recovery Activities: Class R3, R4, R5, R11, R12 and 
R13 in accordance with the Fourth Schedule of the WMA 
1996 to 2012 

- Licence Application Reference No: WO253-0 1 

A copy of the application, the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) submitted by the applicant 
and associated correspondence are available for inspection on the Agency’s website www.eua.ie. 

You are requested to respond to the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice and, in 
accordance with the general requirements of ECJ Judgement C50/09 which found that Ireland 
had failed to hl ly  transpose the requirements of the above-mentioned Directive, furnish any 
observations your Authority has in relation to the licence application and EIS. Please also 
indicate whether the most recent Planning Decision was appealed to An Bord Pleanala. 

You are also requested to provide a web link to (or a hardcopy of) the Planning Decision for the 
above referenced development and the associated Planner’s Report (Environmental Impact 
Assessment). 

The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be 
considered as part of the licence application assessment process. You will be notified of the 
proposed determination in due course. 
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Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Ewa Babiarczyk at the 
number above. All written communications and replies should be directed to the Administration 
Team, Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of Climate, Licensing, & Resource Use, 
EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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